
Mayor Ivan Allen9 Jr. 
01 ty Hall 
Atlanta., Ga. 

Dear Sir: 

July 29, 1963 

. Congratulations on the forthright s tand you took before 

the Commerce Committee in Washin~ton last week! Knowing that 

your mail will be heavily loaded with v1tuoerat1ve abuse, I 

hope that among these letters you will find these few short 

lines of appreciation from a fellow American. 

I s~lute your coura.p;e ! 

Sincere l y, 

Frank C. Goodrich 
530 The Alameda 
Berkeley 7, Calif. 




